
Katie


From: Katie


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 4:29 PM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: It's supposed to be about SCIENCE!


So, the enormous ego of a tiny, demented man is more important that the


science behind weather forecasting? More important than sharing accurate


information with the people of Alabama about the potential (or LACK of


potential) for a dangerous weather event? You don't deserve the office


you hold. Your job is to serve the public, not to cater to the


feeble-minded charlatan in the White House.You should be ashamed.


Katie Aiken


Albany, Ohio
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